Year 2 – Meet the Author Trip to Thomas Hardye School – Monday 9<sup>th</sup> July 2018

For information as part of DASP Literary Festival 2018 Year 2 will be attending Thomas Hardye School during the morning of Monday  $9^{\rm th}$  July.

They will be meeting the author Paul Stickland who will be talking about his books. If your child has one of Paul's books, they can take it along and have it signed. Please let me know if your child will be bringing a book as we need to notify Thomas Hardye School in advance so that he is prepared.

Staff from the school will walk the children to Thomas Hardye and back again to St Mary's.

The children will be back at St Mary's for lunchtime.

Drop off and pick up times at St Mary's are as usual as it is only during the morning period.

Many thanks.

Mrs Bourne Year 2 Class Teacher